UNIVERSITY OF PECS

Rector
February 8" 2008
Dr. Win Aung
10817 Willow Run Court
Potomac
MD 20854
USA

Dear Professor,

I am happy to inform you that the Senate of the University of Pécs, based on the recommendation of
the Council of the Pollack Mihaly Faculty of Engineering, has conferred the title ,,Doctor Honoris
Causa” on you.

A ceremony for the handing over of all such documents, including yours, is planned to be held at
14:00 hrs on Thursday, 13 March 2008. The venue of the ceremony is the Hall (Aula) of the
University of Pécs (address: 12 Szigeti ut, Pécs).

I hereby have the pleasure to invite you and your family to the above special occasion.

Please send your reply till 29 February 2008 whether you are able to participate at the ceremony:
Tel.: +36/72/ 501-500/2121, 2143

Fax.: +36/72/ 501-500/2141

e-mail: balogh.linda@marketing.pte.hu

I would like to congratulate you on your honorary title and send you my sincere best wishes.
Looking forward to meeting you in Pécs.
Your sincerely,

a6l

Dr. Rébert Gabriel
Rector of the University of Pécs
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